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Unit 31 and 32 Pressure Regulating Valve Refurbishment 
RFP Specification No. PG24-0161F 

 
All interested parties had the opportunity to submit questions in writing by email to Ryan Foster, 
Senior Buyer by date questions were due. The answers to the questions received are provided 
below and posted to the City’s website at www.TacomaPurchasing.org:  Navigate to Current 
Contracting Opportunities / Services Solicitations, and then click Questions and Answers for this 
Specification. This information IS NOT considered an addendum. Respondents should consider 
this information when submitting their proposals. 
 
1. Question: We need more time to evaluate the scope in order to submit an offer. Will 

the City please grant an additional eight weeks to submit our bid, so we can be 
assured of providing a well-considered and cost-effective proposal for the City? 
 
Answer:    In order to minimize risk to Tacoma Power, it has been decided to deny the 
extension and to stand by the submittal due date that we published in the specification - 
January 14. 2025 
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